
2022 

Christmas Open House 

Our Christmas Open House 
will be here before you 
know it. Every year our 
open house takes place the 
second Sunday in Decem-
ber because it gives us time 
to put all the final touches 
on our Christmas decora-
tions. Please feel free to 
bring in your friends and 
family and enjoy delicious 
food in our beautifully  dec-
orated Manor House. We 
look forward to seeing you! 
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Christmas is a wonderful time of year 

at Wedgewood. When you look all 

around you will see beautiful decora-

tions  in a warm, friendly environ-

ment. We have so many fun activities 

planned throughout the  month that 

you won’t want to miss including all 

the monthly favorites like BINGO, ex-

ercise, Music with Becky and various 

church services with many Christmas 

activities in sprinkled in the mix. I al-

ways always love when the kids come 

in from different schools and sing  and 

I know you will too. This year we also 

have the blessing of having our Christ-

mas Open House the 2nd  Sunday in  

December   as well as our Christmas 

luncheon for both Garden  Home and 

Manor House residents  and family 

members. We hope you will participate 

in everything Wedgewood has to offer . 

Randy  & I , along with the entire staff 

of Wedgewood Estates wish you a very 

merry Christmas  and a Happy New 

Year!   



Resident Satisfaction  

Survey  

It is time once again for 

our Resident Satisfaction 

Survey. The Survey will 

take place December 15th 

and 20th at 9am. The 

Ohio Department of Ag-

ing will be conducting 

the survey. They will 

have trained interviewers 

from Vital Research to 

conduct the interviews 

and we are required 

through the state of Ohio 

to participate.  

If you do not wish your 

loved to participate 

please see Gloria 3 days 

in advance and sign a 

non-participating form.  

Only court appointed 

guardians or powers of 

attorney may refuse on a 

resident’s behalf.  

If you have any further 

questions, please contact 

our Director of Nursing, 

Gloria Saunders at 419-

756-7400.  

Thank you in advance for 

your participation and 

for being a vital part of 

our Wedgewood family.  

 

    Guest Meals on the Rise in January  

Due to rising food costs, we will be rais-

ing our guest meal pricing. Breakfast will 

cost $7.00, Lunch $10.00, Dinner will cost 

$7.00. Sunday Lunch will be $12.00. This 

price increase will only apply to guest 

meals. The rates will change beginning 

January 1st. Please contact dietary in ad-

vance to order guest meals.  

 

 

. 

Christmas Luncheon  

Our Christmas Luncheon 
for the Manor House & 
Garden Home residents 
and family members will 
take place Friday, Decem-
ber 16th at noon. Please 
fill in return this slip by Fri-
day. December 9th. RSVP 
for yourself and guests. 

Roast Beef____________ 

Or Stuffed Chicken 
_______ 

Manor House residents 2 
guests per resident @ 
10.00 each.  


